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Submitted values are: 
 
Name: Lainye Reich 
Address: SE Portland 
Email: lainye.heiles2@gmail.com 
Testimony: 
Hello, 
 
I would like to encourage the development of an extensive mountain bike trail system in the North Tualatin Mountains
area for all levels of ability. Off-road biking has become an important, valuable, and popular way to enjoy the outdoors.
Having a high quality mountain biking area close to Portland will reduce driving and traffic from travel to MTB locations
outside the metro area. And it can all be done in an environmentally sensitive way on par with hiking trails, and
surpassing that of dog access trails. 
 
Thanks, 
Lainye 
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